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[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
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47D NETHERHALL GARDENS NW3

In their application the developer intends to remove Disabled Bay to make way for his skip as he states Bay
is no longer needed. He's wrong - it is not a dedicated or allocated bay. It is the only DISABLED BAY at
this end of our very long & steep road. We live at 38NG which is directly opposite this bay. My husband is
a Blue Badge User & I am his Sole Carer. I'm shocked that the Council feels a skip should take priority over
Disabled Residents & Disabled Visitors as this bay is used frequently.

We have had so many suspensions recently due to your works with GNetwork it seems very unfair to
penalise the Disabled yet again.

Thanks for your time. Gillian Brown, flat 2, 38 Netherhall Gds, NW3 5TP _



